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Publication of Pennsylvania History is made possible by a deeply appreciat-
ed grant from the Pennsylvania Historical and Museum Commission.

Thanks to Prof Richard L. Garner of the Penn State History Department
we may now be reached on "the web" at

http:/squash.la.psu/histrlst/specproj/pahist
or e-mail: wapl@psuvm.psu.edu.

THE ROBERT G. CRIST MEMORIAL FUND
The Council of the Pennsylvania Historical Association has voted to

establish the Robert G. Crist Memorial Fund in honor of this long-time
member, office-holder, and President of the organization from 1991-1992.
Members of the association who are unaware of Dr. Crist's numerous accom-
plishments are referred to John B. Frantz's obituary in our spring 1995 issue,
vol. 62.2, pp. 234-235. Members of the Association, colleagues, students,
and friends of the late Dr. Crist are all invited to make contributions.
Earnings from this fund will be used to make an award periodically for the
best article written by a graduate student to appear in Pennsylvania History.
Contributions, which are tax deductible, should be made to the "Crist Fund,
PHA," and mailed to the Pennsylvania Historical Association, CRAGS
Bldg., Penn State/Harrisburg, 777 W Harrisburg Pike, Middletown, PA
17057.

PHA RECEPTION AT AHA!
New York, Jan. 4, Saturday, 7-9 p.m.

The Hilton, Sutton Parlor Center. Join us!

Please note our autumn issue is shorter than usual, as our summer issue
was much longer. Our winter 1997 issue will be of normal length and
include book reviews.
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Manuscripts and Reviews
The editor invites the submission of articles dealing with the social, intellec-

tual, economic, political and cultural history of Pennsylvania and the Middle
Atlantic region. Articles may reflect investigation of new areas of research or
may reflect on past scholarship. Material that is primarily of an antiquarian or
genealogical nature will not be considered.

Pennsylvania History publishes documents previously unpublished and of
interest to students of the Middle Atlantic region. The journal also reviews
books dealing primarily with Pennsylvania history or which shed significant
light on aspects of the state's past.

Manuscripts must be submitted in three copies and should conform with
the University of Chicago Manual of Style. Footnotes should be double-spaced
and placed at the end of the manuscript. We encourage submission of manu-
scripts on discs. Please do not mail your discs until we have accepted your
article and indicated corrections to be made.

Articles and documents should be sent to the editor: William Pencak, De-
partment of History, Penn State, State College, PA 16802.

News of meetings, projects, exhibits, manuscript collections and related mat-
ters should be sent to William Pencak at the address listed above.

Send books for review and names of individuals who wish to review for the
journal to Dr. John E Bauman, Department of History, California University,
California, PA 15419.

Important Notice
If you receive a copy of Pennsylvania History that has been damaged in any

way or if pages are missing, please notify Plank's Suburban Press at 2321 Mar-
ket Street, Camp Hill, PA 17011 or call collect (717) 737-8659. Another
copy of the magazine will be sent out to you in the next mail.
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511 Exhibit Review: The Senator John Heinz Pittsburgh
Regional History Center
by Curtis Miner

525 Thomas Willing (1731-1821): Philadelphia Financier and
Forgotten Founding Father
by Robert E Wright

561 The Changing Meaning of Ethnic Identity among Italian
Americans in Philadelphia during the Inter-war Years
by Stefano Luconi
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